Need a Backpack? See Mr. Sabra



Today is "A" Day

Students' Corner

Amjad Alsaidy shared this quote with us:

"Don't judge a book by its cover!"





Stout Middle School Open House: Wednesday, Sept. 12

Here is a friendly reminder: Stout Middle School - as well as all other Dearborn Public Middle Schools - will have its Open House on Wednesday, Sept. 12, 2018.

It will be from 6:00 - 7:30 pm.

1st Stout Theater Company Meeting: Sept. 10th

Attention all theater and theatric lovers: The 1st meeting for Stout Theater Company will be held on Monday, September 10th, 2018. It will last from 3:00 – 5:00 pm. and will take place in the auditorium. See you then! Thanks - Mr. Baydoun.





Return your Emergency and Physical documents

Just a reminder: all students should be returning their emergency, physical, and all other documents to the office, as soon as they can.

The Falcon Flyer needs you!

Students who love to write should pick up an application from Mr. Melvin's classroom, D-4, to join the Newspaper Club. The Falcon Flyer needs editors, sports' reporters, photographers,



advice columnists, reviewers for books, movies, games, and music, and students to interview staff members and students. We also need photographers, comic artists, and students to create games, quizzes, crosswords, and contests. We will meet weekly on Thursdays, after school in room D-4, starting September 20th. **Applications are due to Mr. Melvin by the end of Thursday, September 13th.**



Students' Corner

If you have a **smart quote or some wise words** that you would like to share with your fellow students or blog followers, **Students' corner** is interested to hear from you. Either **email** your quotes to Mr. Sabra at **sabram@dearbornschools.org** or write them on a piece of paper with your name and Grade and **drop it at his office**. Every 2 weeks

one or two quotes will win a za'atar, cheese, meat, or spinach pie.

Need a backpack? We've got it!

If you happen to **need a backpack full of school supplies**, please **visit Mr. Sabra** who will be more than happy to provide you with one, but only if you need one!





The InterFaith Leadership Council of Metropolitan Detroit

Religious Diversity Journeys is here again!

This year marks our district's 4th year as partners with the amazing Religious Diversity Journeys (RDJ). Approximately 50 students (6th - 7th graders) from our district will be selected to participate and benefit from this rewarding learning experience about culture, religion, and faith traditions that unify us to become hopeful, loving human beings.

- Each student can download the <u>student application</u> or pick it up from the school's office, complete it, and return it to the office.
- Each parent can download the <u>parent packet</u> or pick it up from the school's office, complete it, and return it to the office.
- All completed forms (student and parent forms) should be brought back to the school's office and sent to charled@dearbornchools.gov by Friday, October 5, 2018.

Here is a link including a video that helps explaining what Religious Diversity Journeys are about: **detroitinterfaithcouncil.com/bring-together/#education**

*** Parents are always welcome to attend the journeys ***

Here is the schedule:

Religion	Time & Date	Address
Judaism	Wednesday	Temple Beth El
	November 7, 2018	7400 Telegraph Road, Bloomfield Hills
Christianity	Thursday	St. Mary's Antiochian Orthodox Church
	December 13, 2018	18100 Merriman Road, Livonia
Islam	Wednesday	Muslim Unity Center
	Jan. 30, 20, 2018	1830 Square Lake Road, Bloomfield
	Jan. 30, 20, 2016	Hills
Sikhism	Tuesday	Sterling Heights Gurdwara
	March 12, 2019	33340 Dequindre, Sterling Heights
Hinduism	Thursday	Sri Venkateswara Hindu Temple
	March 7, 2019	<u>26233 Taft Road, Novi</u>
Last Journey	Tuesday	Detroit Institute of Arts
	April 30, 2019	5200 Woodward Ave, Detroit